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On 4 April 2023, Ambassador Nishimaki received a courtesy visit by 
Ms.Hopolang Phororo, UN Resident Coordinator in Namibia.  
 

Ambassador Nishimaki briefed  Ms. Hopolang about the Japanese Official 

Development Assistance (ODA) to Namibia and in turn Ms. Phororo expressed 

her desire to cooperate further with the Japanese government, especially on 

the key issues, such as high unemployment rate or climate change in Namibia. 


